National Secretariat

28 March 2013

Mr Michael Borowick JP
National Convenor

Australia Israel Labor Dialogue
Post Office Box 2006

Caulfield Junction 3161
aild@aild.org.au

Dear Michael,

The Australian Labor Party and the Israeli Labour Party share common ideals and have through their
histories enjoyed warm relations.

Significantly, both parties have strong ties to the union movement, are committed to social justice,
and have been responsible for the enactment of progressive legislation which has helped to shape
the egalitarian nature of their societies.

We are pleased to be working to establish a direct dialogue with the Israeli Labor Party through our
international arm, Labor International, and continue to support ongoing exchange of views through

the growing network of Labor members and supporters, the Australia Israel Labor Dialogue.

Warmest regards,

George Wright
National Secretary
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